From: Adam Yust

To: Greg Weiner

Cc: Chris Tolbert

Subject: FW: Seal coating

Date: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 3:42:03 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Hello Greg,

Can you add the email below as an attachment to tomorrow’s Council agenda for Item #1? Thanks.

From: Sean Kershaw <Sean.Kershaw@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 12:24 PM

To: Chris Tolbert <chris.tolbert@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: Sean Kershaw <Sean.Kershaw@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Seal coating

Councilmember: I'm writing to confirm that, when the City begins a residential seal coating program
again, we will start with the residential streets that were next in line and planned for this summer.

I’'ve confirmed this with street maintenance and communications staff.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks — Sean

Sean Kershaw

Public Works Director
He/Him/His

Department of Public Works

25 West 4N Street #1500

Saint Paul, MN 55102

W: 651-266-6099 | M: 651-703-5541
Email: sean.kershaw@stpaul.gov
www.StPaul.gov
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